
Kelly Grams 

From: Vance Broemel [Vance.Broemel@ag.tn.gov] 
Sent: Wednesday, July 31,201310:24 AM 
To: Kelly Grams; J W. Luna; Jennifer L. Brundige; Monica Smith-Ashford; Ryan McGehee 
Cc: Cynthia Kinser 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 09-00183 - Status Conference 

To the Hearing Officer: the attorneys in the Consumer Advocate Division are going to Atlanta to meet with CGCIAGL 
on Monday August 5 and returning August 6. Therefore, we will be unavailable on the 6th for the prehearing conference 
in 09-00183. (have contacted Mr. Luna and he is agreeable to rescheduling. I attempted to contact Ms. Smith-Ashford to 
see about her position but have been unable to reach her. Therefore, I am sending th is email; if the conference is 
rescheduled we will, of course, discuss dates for rescheduling. 

From: Vance Broemel 

sent: Tuesday, July 30,2013 2:12 PM 

To: 'J W. Luna'; Jennifer L Brundige; Monica Smith-Ashford; Ryan McGehee 

Cc: Cynthia Kinser 

Subject: RE: Docket No. 09-00183 - Status Conference 


Monica: the entire Consumer Advocate otl1ce is out on August 5-6 for a visit to CGC in Atlanta. I have spoken 
to J.W. and he is ok with rescheduling; he only asks that nothing be put on for September 18-21. I have something 
on August 14 at 2, and am out August 30 and September 3. Do you have any problem with us contacting the 
Hearing Officer re rescheduling? . 

From: J W. Luna [mailto:jwluna@lunalawnashville.com] 
sent: Tuesday, July 30, 2013 10:15 AM 
To: Kelly Grams; Jennifer L Brundige; Monica Smith-Ashford; Ryan McGehee; Vance Broemel 
Cc: Jean A. Stone 
Subject: RE: Docket No. 09-00183 - Status Conference 

CGC has no conflict. 

It would be helpful though to have a telephone call-in opportunity available for Archie Hickerson and 
perhaps others to more easily partiCipate. Counsel will be present in person. 

J.W. Luna, Esq. 
Luna Law Group, PLLC 
333 Union Street, Suite 300 
Nashville, TN 37201 
(615) 254-9146 
(615) 254-7123 (facsimile) 
jwluna@lunalawnashville.com 

From: Kelly Grams [mailto:Kelly.Grams@tn.gov] 
sent: Monday, July 29, 2013 11:08 AM 
To: J W. Luna; Jennifer L. Brundige; Monica Smith-Ashford; Ryan McGehee (Ryan.Mcgehee@ag.tn.gov); 
Vance Broemel (Vance.Broernel@ag,tn.gov) 
Cc: Jean A. Stone 
Subject: Docket No, 09-00183 - Status Conference 
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Attorneys of Record: 

The Authority Conference scheduled at 9:00 a.m. on August 6, 2013 has been cancelled. Although the 
Authority Conference will no longer be held, so long as the parties are/will be prepared, the Status 
Conference may still move forward that day as anticipated. Therefore, unless the parties have a conflict 
or concern, I will re-notice the Status Conference for 10:00 a.m. COT on August 6, 2013. 

Thank you. 

~~ 
Deputy General Counsel/Hearing Officer 
Tennessee Regulatory Authority 
(Ph) 615-741-2904 x168 
kelly.grams@tn.gov 
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